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Ref: SA/RJD

MEMORANDUM FOR: Karl R. Goller, Director
Division of Siting, Health

and Safeguards Standards, SD
s

FROM: G. Wayne Kerr, Assistant Director
for State Agreements Program, SP

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NEW JERSEY PETITION ON BYPRODUCT
MATERIALS LICENSEES

We have reviewed the draft response to the State of New Jersey petition
on requirements for major byproduct materials licensees, and have the
following comment.

.

The statement in the draft that the Agreement States currently have no
applications for major facilities is incorrect. This statement is made
on page 2, paragraph 3, of the Commission paper; and on page 3, paragraph 3of the Federal Register notice. Currently, there is an application in
Texas and an application in Tennessee for major facilities; i.e., for
facilities of processors and distributors whose license would be designated
as inspection Priority I.

We have no other comments on the draft paper.

FML
G.WayneIbarr,AssistantDirector

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs
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